Committee Meeting

Minutes

Tuesday, November 5, 2024

Public Safety

Sewickley Police Chief Dave Mazza gave an update on the Osborne Elementary School afternoon dismissal traffic issue. He is going to continue to work with the school district to come up with a solution that meets the needs of the school and prevents traffic problems.

Public Services

The Osborne Tree will be lit with a combination of existing strings of lights and new lights purchased for 2024. Brian Brown will be responsible for handling the installation and maintenance of lights and the removal of the lights after the new year for a contracted fee of \$500.

Leaf collection will be considered for autumn, 2025.

Public Works

Boundary Street potholes will be addressed

Beaver Rd. Sanitary Sewer project has some scope changes being addressed by the borough engineer

The committee discussed the possibility of an RFP for a Public Works contract with no resolution

Homeowners are in the process of working with Public Works committee to come up with a financially viable solution to remove dead trees identified by borough engineer as dangerous.

Finance

The 2025 draft budget was discussed, with all updates and changes noted and included in the advertised version

Holly Merriman